
Child Protection Policy Review Feedback 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Insert Name]  

[Insert Position]  

[Insert Organization]  

[Insert Address] 

Dear [Insert Name], 

Thank you for the opportunity to review the Child Protection Policy. After careful consideration, 

I have compiled the following feedback points: 

• Clarity: The policy is generally clear but could benefit from simplified language in 

sections [insert section]. 

• Inclusivity: It is recommended to include more inclusive practices for [insert specific 

groups]. 

• Implementation: Consider outlining specific training procedures for staff to enhance 

understanding and compliance. 

• Monitoring: Additional methods for evaluating the effectiveness of the policy should be 

incorporated. 

I appreciate the commitment your organization has shown to protecting children and am 

optimistic that with these revisions, the policy will be even stronger. Please feel free to reach out 

if you would like to discuss any of the feedback in more detail. 

Thank you for your dedication to this critical work. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Position]  

[Your Organization]  

[Your Contact Information] 


